
Central Midlands Local Emergency Planning Committee (LEPC) 

September 2, 2020 at 10:00am 

 

The meeting for the Central Midlands LEPC was held in the Newberry County Emergency 

Operations Center (EOC) 540 Wilson Road, Newberry, SC on September 2, 2020 at 

10:00am.  

1. The meeting was opened with the welcome and introduction by Tommy Long 

Newberry County Emergency Management Coordinator.  

 

2. Bethany Morton provided an overview of Palmetto and SCEMD website, 

including training dates. She also provided information on the 2021 state full 

scale exercise.  

 

3. Mack Wallace (wallacjm@musc.edu) with MUSC gave a presentation on MUSC’s 

Back 2 Business program. This is a paid program that will help businesses or 

government entities strategies to improve a safe environment from COVID-19. 

 

4. Next meeting will be February 3, 2021 10:00am. 

 

5. The meeting was adjourned by Tommy Long.  
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